LR 1 5 1999

Docket/License Nos: S0-317/DPR-53
50-316/DPR-69

Mr. Robert E. Denton

Vice President-Nuclear Energy

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (BG&E)
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant

MD Routes 2 and 4

Post Office Box 1535

Lusby, Maryland 20657

Dear Mr. Denton:

Subject: NRC Region I Combined Inspection Report Nos, 50-317/92-21 and
£0-318/92-21 (August 2 - August 29, 1992}

This report transmits the findings of the safety inspection conaucted by the resident inspectors
at the Calvert Cliffs Nuciear Power Plant. At the conclusion of the inspection, these findings
were discussed with you, Mr. Cruse, and Mr. Detter.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the attached NRC Region 1 Combined
Inspection Report and were selected to ensure that your facility is operated with due regard for
the public health and safety. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observations by the inspectors,

Overall, we have concluded that your facility was operated safely. Operators conducted startup
activities at Unit 1 and responded to a reactor trip at Unit 2 well. The report discusses the
identification by your staff that four plant personnel entered a posted high radiation area without
proper documentation and dose rate monitoring. In order 1) compicte a timely review of th'
issue a special inspection is being conducted by the residerit staff.
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